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Learning is not a spectator sport — Let’s get in the game! 
 

           

 

Dinner with Santa 
Presented by Mayfield PTC 

Date: December 13, 2017 

Time: 5 – 7 pm 

Location: At Mayfield 

Event: Dinner, Craft & Pictures with Santa 

Costs: $7 per adult, $5 per child, 4 & under free 

Meal: Mostaccioli, Salad & Bread 

RSVP: Please send in your RSVP and payment  
by Wednesday, December 6th 

Mark Your Calendar 
December 4 
 Popcorn Monday 
December 4-8 
 LINKS will be selling  

Candy Cane Grams 
December 13 
 PAC meeting 8:40am 
December 18 
 Popcorn Monday 
 Christmas Parties- times vary per 

classroom 
December 20 
 Winter recess starts today 
January 3 
 School starts back up  
 PAC meeting at 3:30pm 
January 8 
 Popcorn Monday 
January 15 
 No school – Staff PD 
January 17 
 Parent Connect meeting at 4pm 
January 18 
 Cooks Day 
 Jump Rope for Heart Assembly 
January 22 
 Popcorn Monday 

Cold Weather 
Please remember to send 
your child with warm outer- 
wear for recess. Boots, extra  
shoes for inside, hats and gloves. We 
do go outside for recess unless it is 
below 0 outside. Unless a child has a 
doctor’s note they will go outside. 

 

Toys                           Mayfield 

Seventh Annual Toy Drive 
Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians, 

Christmas is an exciting time of the year.  We are hosting a toy drive  
to benefit families in need who attend our school.  Students range  
from age 5 – 12 years.  Please help us make Christmas extra special for  
our kids.  We are asking for new unwrapped toys or gift cards to purchase gifts.   

Starting Wednesday, November 29th through Wednesday, December 13th we will be 
collecting donations.   

Here are a few ways to donate: 

• Send your donation with your child to school and we will 
collect them from each classroom.  

• Drop off your donation in the office in the large box. 
• Drop off gift cards or money to Ms. Rytlewski in the office. 

Thank you for helping us make Christmas  
extra special for Mayfield Families! 

Mrs. Moore, kmoore@lapeerschools.org   

Mrs. King, Jking@lapeerschools.org   
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Bus Information  
For security and safety reasons, 
students must ride their 
assigned bus to and from their 
assigned stop. Students are not 
allowed to ride another bus to 
a friend’s home, or get off at 
another stop.  

If you wish to change your 
student’s bus stop location 
permanently this must be done 
by visiting the school or 
transportation department and 
completing a deviation form.  

Also, please review the bus 
expectations that are listed in 
the student handbook, with 
your child. 

 

 

 

Teacher  
Contact  
Teachers may be contacted by 
using their email address at 
Mayfield Elementary. This is a 
quick and easy way to keep in 
touch with your child’s teacher. 
Email addresses are the first 
initial and last name of the 
teacher @lapeerschools.org.  

Example: 
nlamphere@lapeerschools.org  

In addition, all information will 
be available on the Lapeer 
Community Schools website at 
www.lapeerschools.org. 

LINKS Program Selling Candy Cane Grams!  
Students, send your friends/teachers a special holiday message to be delivered to their classroom 
complete with a candy cane! For only $1, this holiday gram includes a candy cane and special 
message written by you!  

They will be available for sale to students during their lunch period, December 4th -8th.  

 

November 
Teacher Student of the Month 
Mrs. King Logan Hendershott 
Mrs. Moore Avram Velez 
Mrs. Orzel Tate Hohenthaner 
Mrs. Daley Ciana Sherman 
Mrs. Schabel Dean Clydesdale 
Mrs. Forgione Naomi Leuck 
Mrs. Lamphere Isabella Ndreka 
Mrs. Bidlack Carter Josep 
Mrs. Novak Aaron Lowe 
Mrs. Wood Madison Commes 
Mrs. Chapin Brianna Harmon 
Mrs. Fosmoen Meghan Keller 
Mr. Back Nolan Lange 
Mr. Bush Ella TerBush 
Ms. Morris Andrew Renshaw 

December 
Teacher Student of the Month 
Mrs. King Rheagan Gibbs 
Mrs. Moore Emily Crockett 
Mrs. Orzel Faith Giroux 
Mrs. Daley Ryley Weihl 
Mrs. Schabel Evan Newman 
Mrs. Forgione Tanner Kritzman 
Mrs. Lamphere Jameson Parker 
Mrs. Bidlack Tucker Lane 
Mrs. Novak Madelynn Dortman 
Mrs. Wood Robert Lavachery 
Mrs. Chapin Lucas Zheng 
Mrs. Fosmoen Kole Turner 
Mr. Back Jayla Holiday 
Mr. Bush Bela Kamicka 
Ms. Morris Leah Berlin 

Absence Policy 
If your child is ill, please call the office to report the absence. Our number is 667‐2442. If we do 
not receive a call from you, the school messenger will call to check on your child. This is for safety 
as well as to track illness situations so please call the office and report the illness. Thank you.  

If your child should arrive late to school, please escort him/her to the office to sign‐in. If it 
becomes necessary for your child to leave early, come to the office and sign them out and the 
secretary will call your child to come to the office. If an adult other than the parent is to pick up 
the student, the school must have prior identification of the adult. The school will not release a 
child to anyone without a custodial parent's permission.  

THIS IS FOR YOUR CHILD'S SAFETY. 

 

Students of the Month 
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